

Head Teacher: Lucy Rodgers

Deputy Head: Wendy Wayland

23rd May 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you to all those that took the time to respond to our recent Breakfast Club survey, your responses and comments were greatly appreciated and have been noted.

The motivation behind the creation of the survey and what continues to drive us on is our desire to ensure we are able to provide a viable Breakfast Club option for our children for those parents that are seeking reliable trustworthy childcare before the start of the school day. So sadly, as much as we would love to be able to reduce the price of the club as some respondents requested, we cannot reduce the price of attending without the club losing money.

We did receive a diverse range of responses which reflected on our dilemma on the best way forward for the club and after a great deal of thought and consideration we hope that the proposal we have come up with will be warmly received by all.

When school returns after half term on Tuesday 4th June we will be running the Breakfast Club from a new start time of 7:30. There will no longer be a cooked breakfast offered but there will be cereals and toast every day. We are also pleased to confirm there will be no increase on the current pricing structure. There will also be a new range of games to keep everyone entertained.

Over the summer we will review how successful these changes have been and hope to announce arrangements for 2019/20 before we return to school in September.

Best regards

Lucy Rodgers Headteacher

















